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Memorandum 
To:  ISO Board of Governors 

From:  Jim Detmers, Vice President of Operations   

Date:  September 2, 2009   

Re:  Operations Report 

This memorandum does not require Board action.    

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 
Grid Operations Highlights:  
We continue to see moderate load during the summer with good performance from the generation and 
imports.  The fire season has started with numerous wildfires being monitored and actions ready to 
implement if the fires threaten generation facilities or the transmission or distribution systems.  
Operations maintains close monitoring of all wildfires and their progress.  

 
Operations Highlights: 
The attached report provides performance and trend information in areas of operation performance 
relative to ISO goals and notable settlement and dispute activities.    
 
This month’s report is our first opportunity to begin trending new areas in our market that now have 
processed completely through the bid-to-bill process.  This specifically refers to residual unit 
commitment compliance and the trending of closed disputes.  
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